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Every time go for a ride, I see more and more people with their eyes downward, 

looking at their phones.  

I've had to quickly move myself out of the lane of travel, to the side of the car in front 

of me to avoid being rear-ended by someone distracted while driving. Note: I have 

upgraded my motorcycle with extra brake lighting, all being LED.  

Allowing us to split the lanes, in certain situations would greatly reduce our chances 

of being hit.  

Thank you for hearing us out, on this situation.  


